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Dear Dr. McCluskey 

Saitama University 
Laboratory of Genetics 

Department of Regulation-Biology 

Faculty of Science 
Urawa 338-8570, Japan 

TEL&F AX: 81-48-858-3413 

March 7, 1999 

I am sending mutagen sensitive Neurospora strains which we 
isolated and characterized before. There is no publication about 
mus-24 because we are still characterizing mus-24. 

If there are any troubles on growth and mutagen sensitivity of 
these strains, please let me know. 

I will also send our DNA plasmids containing some DNA repair 
genes in a year. 

Sincerely yours, 

Hirokazu Inoue 
Laboratory of Genetics 
Department of Regulation Biology 
Faculty of Science 
Saitama University 
Urawa 338-8570, Japan 
TEL&F AX: 81-48-858-3413 
E-mail: hinoue@seitai.saitama-u .ac.jp 


